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Who's watching

the site tonight?

Help combat jobsite theft and use assets 
more efficiently.

Watch Webinar

Your trucks, trailers, generators, and other assets are crucial to getting the job done. But what 
happens to them after your workers call it a day?

Protecting and keeping track of your assets doesn't have to be difficult or time-consuming. A 
wireless asset tracking product can help you:

Reduce equipment losses by helping to recover stolen assets.
Manage assets more efficiently with data that helps you determine which assets are used 
and those that aren't.
Save time normally spent searching for assets when you instantly map their location on a 
computer, smartphone, or tablet.
Control operating costs with reliable and timely alerts that help keep projects on 
schedule.

Watch a short webinar and see how reliable asset and equipment tracking can help you more 
efficiently manage your entire fleet.

Regards,

Verizon Networkfleet
866.869.1353
sales@networkfleet.com

www.networkfleet.com

Want More? Live and On-Demand Webinars
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